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SameGoal has long supported multi-factor authentication through the use of OIDC, but

we now also o�er email-based multi-factor authentication for users that do not use

OIDC.

The use of MFA is now required for all districts and the reauthentication interval has been

set to Monthly for districts that have not already enabled MFA, but district

administrators may choose to require users to reauthenticate more frequently. To do so,

go to Settings > District Information > scroll to Multi-Factor Authentication, and

change the required interval.

When a user needs to reauthenticate, after they provide their login information,

SameGoal will send a veri�cation code to their account email, and they will be prompted

to provide their veri�cation code before they can log in.


